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Delphi Rise
LIFT UP AND LIVE TRUE

July 16, 2021
To whom it may concern:

| write on behalf of Delphi Rise Reentry Program in support of the Reentry Association of
Western New York’s proposal to implement a Reentry Continuum of Care model in Monroe
County. We support this agency and the focus on coordinating services for individuals coming
home from incarceration.

As an organization which works directly with Department of Corrections and Community
Supervision, New York State Division of Criminal Justice Services and the individuals coming
home from prison on parole or recently completed with parole, the scope of work provided by
Reentry Association of Western New York is important and beneficial for Monroe County’s
reentry population.

Through this letter, we acknowledge specific roles and responsibilities we will fulfill in
this partnership. Throughout the partnership with Reentry Association of Western New York
would expect our role to include:
e Forming a genuine partnership to increase services and funding in Monroe County for
individuals returning home from incarceration.
e Sharing data and information to better determine current status and future needs for
the population.
e To attend meetings and discussions around reentry services and best practices
throughout Monroe County.
We look forward to working with you in increasing and improving reentry services in our
community and achieving the strongest reentry system possible.

Sincerely,

Darnell Rhodes
Monroe County Reentry Task Force Coordinator
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